
Dear Penn Valley Families,

The 31st Annual Talent Show is just around the corner! We welcome all students who would like
to share their talent on Penn Valley's stage to join us for auditions on Tuesday, January 7,
2025(Kindergarten - 3rd Grade ONLY) or Thursday January 9, 2025 (4th & 5th Grade
ONLY). Rehearsals will take place weekly on Wednesdays from January 15th - February
12th.The week of the show, there will be rehearsals on Tuesday, February 18th - Thursday,
February 20th, with the performance night on Friday, February 21st. Please take your child's
activity schedules into account when signing up. All practices are mandatory for everyone in
order to make our show a success. Please reconsider if your child has conflicting schedules.

Please note, auditions are closed to parents. We will have a brief parent meeting at pickup. To
be able to participate, the $20 Talent show fee & permission google form are due by Tuesday,
December 17, 2024, so that we can get our t-shirt orders in right away!

The google permission form is required for all Acts, Announcers AND Stage Crew. Please note,
that at this time, only students currently in 5th grade can sign up for Announcers & Stage Crew.
Please click the link below to submit this form:
https://forms.gle/wLiTFTwhR82R9d9C7

Please also see the attached flyer for more details.

We are so very excited to see what talent Penn Valley has to offer this year!!

- The Penn Valley Talent Show Crew
2025 PV Talent Show Flyer.pdf
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